
 

 

 

 

 

 

RETIREMENT MESSAGE 
 

 
 

Cpl Michael Gommerman 
 

 After completing 9 Years in the CAF as a Vehicle Tech, Cpl Michael Gommerman 

will be releasing on the 4th Aug 2018. 

 

Cpl Gommerman joined the CAF on 5 Aug 2009 in Hamilton ON as a vehicle technician. 

Upon completion of his basic training in St-Jean-sur-Richelieu he was sent to the 

RCEME School CFB Borden for DP1 training where he set his career as a new 

technician. In Jun of 2011, he was posted to Maintenance Company at 5 CDSB 

Gagetown in and would remain there for the duration of his OJT. Cpl Gommerman was 

then sent back to Borden to complete his DP2 in June 2013 and returned to Base Maint as 

a fully qualified technician and was soon promoted to his current rank. Cpl 

Gommerman’s employment at Base Maint was short lived as he was posted to 2 RCR in 

Sept 2013, where he has remained until the completion of his contract.  

 

Cpl Gommerman has taken all the opportunities the military has to offer by  

completing multiple courses such as First Aid instructor and multiple health  

and wellness courses. He leaves the CAF to settle in an undisclosed Eastern  

New Brunswick town, where he plans to pursue a post-secondary education.  

 

He would like to thank everyone he has served with throughout his  

short but not too brief military career. For congratulatory messages,  

anecdotes, etc. please contact MCpl Smith at  

Jason.Smith5@forces.gc.ca 
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